
From: "P.P.A. S.A. / Marina Katsadaki" <katsadakim@olp.gr>
Subject: Tender regarding the Provision of Services For The Purposes Of Handling Central 
Port’s Dredged Materials In Land Installations.

Dear all,

Please be informed that Piraeus Port Authority S.A. published a Call For Expression of Interest 
regarding  the  Provision  of  Services  For  The  Purposes  Of  Handling  Central  Port’s  Dredged 
Materials In Land Installations.

The deadline for submitting offers in accordance with the terms of the Call For Expression of 
Interest, is on  01st of September 2022, Thursday, at 12:00.

The tender has been published to PPA SA website at the following links:

https://www.olp.gr/el/diagonismoi-se-ekseliksi/itemlist/category/194-ergon?start=0

https://www.olp.gr/en/tenders 

Please  visit  regularly  PPA  SA  website  in  order  to  be  promptly  informed  about  the  above 
mentioned tender.

At your disposal.

Kind regards

Marina Katsadaki
  

Procurement & Insurance 
Department

  

   

(+ 30) 210 4550 194

katsadakim@olp.gr     

   
PIRAEUS PORT AUTHORITY S.A. | 10, Akti Miaouli Str., Piraeus │ 
185 38, Greece
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